
 
 

October 5, 2011 
 
 

 
TO:  David Meadows, Interim Superintendent  
 

FROM: Mary Ruth Wright, Director of Special Education 
 
RE:  IDEA Part B and Preschool 2011-2012 Project Application 

 
 
Permission is requested to submit for review and consideration for approval for the 

IDEA Part B and Preschool 2011-2012 Project Application funding.  Fiscal Year 2012 
funds are approved for obligation July 1,2011, through September 30, 2013. 
 

Included for information and review are the following Project Application documents:  
 
Statement of Assurances 

 
Funding Allocation:   

 Part B Funding  $1,569,152.00 

 Preschool Funding  $     79,982.00 

 
 
cc: Ms. Diana Ezell  

 Ms. Linda Pannell 
  
 

 
 


